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The statstutor online resources (available at www.statstutor.ac.uk) began around 
five years ago as a pilot project by staff from Loughborough and Coventry 
Universities with support from the sigma Network. The aim of the project was to 
develop an online statistics resource to complement the very popular mathcentre site 
(www.mathcentre.ac.uk) which provides a wide range of support materials in 
mathematics. The aim was that the statstutor site would become a popular 
worldwide first port of call whenever anyone is looking for online post-16 learning 
resources or information relating to teaching and learning in statistics. 
 
This talk will offer an update on progress, reporting for example, that in the last 12 
months statstutor has had over 12,000 users view over 60,000 pages with 50% 
being from the UK and 50% being international users. In addition a significant new 
set of resources have recently been submitted via the statstutor communities 
project, and so the talk will focus on demonstrating some of these new resources, 
how they can be adapted to suit the needs of particular students by other statistics 
teaching staff, and indeed how colleagues can themselves can submit their own new 
or modified resources to statstutor via the same statstutor communities project. 


